
May 17, 2022

Dates to Remember
April 14, 2022	 Regular Board Meeting 
	 (Formally Adopts School Budget)

April 18, 2022	 Petitions Due
May 3, 2022	 Budget Statements Available to Public 
	 (Available on District Website or in District Office) 

May 10, 2022	 Budget Hearing 
	 (Information will also be mailed)

May 11, 2022    Budget Notice Mailed
May 17, 2022    Annual Vote/Election 
	 (In the Cafeteria in the Middle/High School Noon–8pm)

NACS Annual Budget Vote & Election Reminder 
Available BOE Seats
Two open seats for the 2022-23 school year. The term is for five years; one of the seats that is available is 
currently held by Mark DeCoste and the other open seat is a three year term to fill the remaining term of 
Willie Venne’s. The seat available is held by Richard Harriman, Sr.. Candidates who’d like to seek a position 
must be: a U.S. citizen; at least 18 years old; and a resident of the district for at least one year before the election. 
Also, board members may not reside with a family member who is presently on the School Board, and they can’t 
be an employee of the school. Those who would like to be considered as candidates for this term must submit 
a petition to District Clerk, Brittany LaBombard by the end of business on April 18, 2022 either by email to 
brlabombard@nacs1.org or by fax to 518-594-7255. A copy of the petition is available on our website under the 
District’s page at www.nacs1.org and found under the budget section or at the District Office.
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James C. Knight, Jr., Superintendent of Schools
Brian Tousignant, Business Official	
Michael Loughman, High School Principal 
Robert Witkiewicz, Middle School Principal
Lisa Silver, Elementary School Principal
			 
Board of Education 
Steven Bartlemus, President
Bryan Trombley, Vice President
Mark DeCoste
Phalon Miner
Amanda Smith 
Richard Harriman,Sr. 
Trevor Finley 


